
From: SephraNinow 
Sent: 8/18/2014 4:23:02 PM 
To: efr@cpuc.ca.gov (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov 

(EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 

RPrince@SempraUtilities.com (RPrince@SempraUtilities.com); 
bnusbaum@turn.org (bnusbaum@turn.org); AdviceTariffManager@sce.com 
(AdviceTariffManager@sce.com); Siobhan Foley (siobhan.foley@energycenter.org) 

Bee: 
Subject: CSE's Reply to Protests of CSE Advice Letter 49 (A.12-08-007, et al. and A.13-08-

026, et al.) 

Attention Energy Division Tariff Unit and Energy Division Director Edward Randolph: 

On behalf of the Center for Sustainable Energy (CSE), attached please find Reply to Protests of CSE 
Advice Letter 49, an advice filing to propose revised performance metrics and indicators for the 2014­
2015 Statewide Marketing, Education, and Outreach program and Caiifornia Climate Credit Education 
and Outreach. 

Hard copies have been mailed via First Class Mail to the Energy Division Tariff Unit and Energy Division 
Director Edward Randolph. 

If you have any problems with the transmission of this document, please feel free to contact me. 

Regards, 

Sephra 

Sephra A. Ninow. J.I). 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

Center for Sustainable Energy™ 

SB GT&S 0340812 
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Accelerating the transition to a sustainable world powered by clean energy 


